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PUBLIC INFORMATION WEBSITE NOTICE FOR LAKESHORE ROAD BRIDGE PROJECT 

 

 

The Onondaga County Department of Transportation will host a Public Information Website to present the 

proposed reconstruction of the Lakeshore Road Bridge over Maple Creek in the Town of Cicero from Wednesday, 

March 27, 2024 through Friday, April 19, 2024. 

 

To access the Website go to: ongov.net and click on the Lakeshore Road Bridge Project Information button.  

  

The proposed project is located on Lakeshore Road approximately 0.25 miles northerly of NYS Route 31 in the 

Town of Cicero.  The existing single span concrete slab structure has a low condition rating based on the county 

biannual inspection. The entire superstructure will be replaced with a prestressed concrete slab, a waterproofing 

membrane and an asphalt wearing surface.  An upgraded guide rail system will be installed. This project is 

scheduled for construction in 2025. 

 

This project is a locally administered federal aid project.  It is being progressed by Onondaga County Department 

of Transportation in coordination with the New York State Department of Transportation and the Federal 

Highway Administration.  Presently, the project is in the preliminary design phase.  A detailed overview of the 

project, along with a question and comment tab will be available at the web site. Representatives from the 

Onondaga County Department of Transportation and the design consultant will answer questions from interested 

parties, and will obtain comments and input for final design. 

 

Questions from the media regarding this project may be forwarded to Patty Jeschke, Senior Project Coordinator, 

by calling 435-3205 or by e-mail at patriciajeschke@ongov.net 
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